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COVID-19 UPDATE 

September 28, 2021 
 

Dear Residents of The Mather,  
 

We wanted to inform you that we learned yesterday, September 27, 2021, that an 

independent contract worker in the Life Centre tested positive for COVID-19. We wish 

this individual a speedy recovery.   
 

The Mather is interviewing this individual to determine if he/she was in close contact 

with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 

minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  
 

Because of this case, we will implement some new guidelines for The Mather Life 

Centre, as required by the Illinois Department of Public Health. Please note that there are 

no changes in Independent Living at this time.  

 

TEMPORARY GUIDELINES FOR THE LIFE CENTRE: 

All indoor and outdoor visits are suspended for residents residing in Skilled Nursing 

in the Life Centre until we have no new COVID-19 cases over a period of 14 days.  

 

We will also pause communal dining and group gatherings until Life Centre residents and 

employees have been tested for COVID-19.  If no additional positive cases are found, we 

will resume these activities in Assisted Living and Memory Care. We will provide an 

update when new information is available. 

 

BOOSTER SHOT CLINICS: 

Mather is currently working with our designated pharmacy about hosting booster 

vaccination clinics. We do not have a confirmed date at this time. Plan to get your 

COVID-19 booster vaccine when it becomes available to you. In the meantime, please 

be assured that we will continue to take necessary precautions to protect those who live 

and work at The Mather.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 
 

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
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